
From: Halter, Mandy
To: Erlanger, Craig
Cc: Wall, Scott; Pam Cowan; Andrea Sterdis; Raimo, Susan; Scheurich,Steven A; Couture III, Philip
Subject: [External_Sender] Pilgrim Transaction
Date: Monday, August 26, 2019 5:09:40 PM

This is to inform the NRC that the activities necessary to close the sale and transfer the Pilgrim
Nuclear Power Station have been completed.  The closing of the sale transaction was effective
August 26, 2019.  At the time of closing, with the NRC’s approval, Entergy Nuclear Operations, Inc.
transferred its currently licensed authority to Holtec Decommissioning International, LLC, and
indirect control of Entergy Nuclear Generation Company’s ownership interests in the facility licenses
was transferred to Holtec International.  In addition, Entergy Nuclear Generation Company changed
its name to Holtec Pilgrim, LLC.  The parties request that the NRC issue the conforming license
amendment.
 
Mandy Halter
 
 

Mandy K. Halter
Director of Regulatory Compliance (Nuclear)
Entergy Nuclear – Echelon Office
Office: 601-368-5573     Cell: 610-416-5789
Email: mhalter@entergy.com
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